FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Glide request to see when the renewal dates are for connectivity (broadband) for council assets.

Glide have invested thousands of pounds into Leicester City Centre and outskirts, installing fibre to serve the local businesses with high speed internet.

We would like to see where connectivity is procured through a tender process and the renewal dates.

Also where connectivity is procured on an individual basis and the renewal dates.

Does the council have any agreements for Dark Fibre to link the councils assets throughout the city? If so when are the renewal dates and which buildings are currently linked.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain.

Please access the link below, the dark fibre contract is with City Fibre and all Council owned buildings are linked.
Contracts - September 2024 — Leicester Open Data
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
